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dear chairperson

Sam Campbell <samrobert1950@gmail.com>
Fri 7/1/2022 1:29 PM

To:

e Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

You don't often get email from samrobert1950@gmail.com. Learn why: this is important

| write in regard to the Shingle Hill project. | have been a resident of Manchester
for 25 years plus, my wife Rebecca longer. She is a fervrent opponent of this
project for all the reasons many well speaking residents have put forward.

| support all of those.

| would like to add one other thing. This building, as proposed, is an eyesore.
It reminds me of the housing for the Russian hockey team at the 1980 Lake Placid

Olympics.

This is technically minor compared to the environmental and traffic reasons enumerated above. But if
this project comes to fruition, | believe Manchester will
will rue the outcome for years to come.
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